
Yay for JRE Families
We appreciate the continued support and 
patience as schools have undergone quite 
a few changes over the past few months. 
We are grateful for your partnership each 
day. This is truly a special community, and 
you continue to amaze all of us with your 
generosity, concern, and support.

We will continue to capture the wonderful 
learning moments as we enter the spring 
season. We hope to have a few more family 
events and use the outdoors to gather and 
celebrate the awesome children of this 
school. Please be on the lookout for ways to 
volunteer and support different events and 
opportunities.

From all of us at JRE, we thank you for your 
partnership and support.

Please consider joining PTSA if you have not 
done so already. We work closely together 
to support everyone in this school.

The co-presidents are Kara Ricotta and 
Danielle Shannon!

JRE Pittsford PTSA | Home

Thank you for everything, I am honored to 
be here as the principal and feel thankful to 
be part of such an incredible school 
community.

All the best,

Ms. Kedley

https://www.jre.pittsfordptsa.net/


JRE is SNOW much Fun!



100 Days of School!
Classrooms across JRE celebrated the 100th day of school 

in a variety of fun and creative ways!



Urban, Suburban, and Rural Communities

2nd grade students have been busy 
discovering various communities: rural, 
urban, and suburban. They created 
group posters and presented them to 
their classmates in order to show what 
life is like in these different 
communities. They read a book called 
The Little House by Virginia Lee Burton 
and saw how the rural community 
changed overtime.



Third Graders are learning about the 

role of wolves in the ecosystem. They 

learned about the effects on 

Yellowstone Park when gray wolves 

were gone and what happened when 
scientists reintroduced wolves in 1995. 

Students are now deciding if wolves 

should return to the Adirondack Park, 

where they once thrived.



Pittsford Pride Award

Congratulations to 
Maya Mohd Sani and 
Roman Irizarry for 
winning the Pittsford 
Pride 
Award! Recipients of 
this award show 
outstanding citizenship 
in their school and 
community. Thank you 
Roman and Maya, for 
always being your best, 
doing your best and 
making a difference in 
the lives of others!



Juggling it all! 

In P.E. students were practicing their 

juggling skills – not an easy feat!  



Band and Orchestra Concert
Our 4th and 5th grade musicians were able to 
share their music through beautiful concerts!



Womba Africa
JRE was honored to welcome the musical Band Womba Africa all the way from 

Ghana! Womba means “We’re Coming.” Click on the link below for more 
information about this incredibly talented group!

HomeStage - Episode 26 - Womba Africa - Bing video

https://www.bing.com/videos/search?q=womba+africa&docid=608015662511890481&mid=36EDEABD65176D1D01CC36EDEABD65176D1D01CC&view=detail&FORM=VIRE
https://www.bing.com/videos/search?q=womba+africa&docid=608015662511890481&mid=36EDEABD65176D1D01CC36EDEABD65176D1D01CC&view=detail&FORM=VIRE
https://www.bing.com/videos/search?q=womba+africa&docid=608015662511890481&mid=36EDEABD65176D1D01CC36EDEABD65176D1D01CC&view=detail&FORM=VIRE
https://www.bing.com/videos/search?q=womba+africa&docid=608015662511890481&mid=36EDEABD65176D1D01CC36EDEABD65176D1D01CC&view=detail&FORM=VIRE


Fifth Grade Book Club! 



Meet Our Safety 
Helpers until June!

Aiden Flaherty

David Foringer

Max Thibodeau

Grace Daniele

C.J. Rietz

William Maxon

Owen Gamet

John Feltman

Addy Bryant

Aiden Gough

Natalie Lappas

Rebecca Refermat

Claire Shannon

Caleb Frankel

Annabelle Alkhoury

Lucia Bailey

Jane Maclean

Emma Huang

Grace Irizarry

Maci Pittinaro

Sophia Schuldt

Claire Fallon



Student Council Recycling Program

JRE’s Student Council 
Representatives have 
started a recycling 
program for cans and 
bottles.  Recycling bins 
will be dispersed 
throughout the building!  
We are very excited 
about this program and 
making JRE and the Earth 
a better place!

Student Council Representatives making 
recycling posters to go with the bins!



To our incredible JRE PTSA!

New T.V.s were installed in our 

cafeteria thanks to our PTSA! 
We are all very excited to 

have them!  

We are also grateful for PTSA 

for sponsoring the Womba
Africa concert!  It was a 

wonderful experience for all 
our students!


